6 CAIRD PARK VELODROME - ADDITIONAL WORKS (AN178-2012)

As part of the refurbishment of the Caird Park Velodrome, additional hard surfacing works were
identified to improve access arrangements to the velodrome. This included the enhancement to the
entrance and additional parking and clear access to the Velodrome.

Approval to undertake these additional works was obtained from the Chief Executive and were added
to the existing contract being carried out by Tayside Contracts to refurbish the velodrome.

The cost of the additional works was £14,590 and the Director of Corporate Services advises that this

can be met from the Environment Department’s Capital Budget for 2012/2013. Committee are asked
to note the additional works instructed.
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